

Vol. 68, Issue 46 Thursday, November 14, 2024

WHA Hospital Members Only Webinar – Beyond Advocacy

As a valued hospital member of WHA, you have a wide variety of benefits available to you. Join us for an informative and interactive webinar on **December 10** from **10:00 – 11:30 a.m.** to learn more about the resources and opportunities available to our hospital members. WHA's senior staff will share the services their respective areas offer as part of your annual membership. Currently scheduled to present are:

- Nadine Allen, Chief Quality Officer
- Brian Competente, Vice President Information Center and Privacy Officer
- Jon Hoelter, Vice President Federal and State Relations
- Kari Hofer, Vice President External Affairs
- Leigh Ann Larson, Vice President Education and Marketing
- Matthew Stanford, JD, MHA, General Counsel
- Ann Zenk, RN, BSN, MHA, Sr. Vice President, Workforce and Clinical Practice

For more information on this complimentary webinar or to register, click here.

Other Articles in this Issue

- WHA Foundation Connects Local Schools and Hospitals to Create New Opportunities for Students
- Registration Opens Nov. 19 for the WHA Wisconsin Healthcare Workforce Salary Survey
- Register Today for the 2025 WHA Health Care Leadership Academy The Business of Healthcare
- WHA Hospital Members Only Webinar Beyond Advocacy
- <u>Creating Dementia-Friendly Hospitals</u>